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Contracting Out Committee 
Expression of Interest 

 
There are three positons open on the 
Contracting Out Committee; 2 Regular 
positions, and 1 Alternate. 
 
If you are interested in being on the Contracting 
Out Committee please send a written expression 
of your interest to your Union Hall.  
 

Applications will be accepted until: 

 
Noon - Friday, January 12, 2018 

 
 

 

 

 
 


